
Faculty Development Grant Funding Resolution  
 
 

Whereas the Faculty Development Grant is currently funded through the BMCC 
Auxiliary Funds, which are dependent upon revenue generated by vendors 
contracted by the college and use of the college facilities; 

 
Whereas the COVID-19 pandemic has reduced the number of in-person, on-
campus classes resulting in decreased use of facilities and less income 
generated for the BMCC Auxiliary Fund and in turn the Faculty Development 
Grant; 

 
Whereas the awards to 2021 Faculty Development Grant recipients were 
reduced by 40% per award from the announced request for proposals for due to 
the lack of revenue generated for the BMCC Auxiliary Fund by vendors 
contracted by the college; 

 
Whereas awards from the 2021 Faculty Development Grant were not disbursed 
until August 2021; 

 
Be it resolved that the Faculty Development Grant be included as a line item 
on the BMCC annual budget 

 


